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Elevator and Boiler Safety during the COVID-19 Event

The office of the Nevada Governor, Steve Sisolak, has announced that all non-essential businesses should close
to the public for 30 days to prevent and slow the spread of the COVID-19 virus. Because it is essential to
ensure that our state’s critical infrastructure remains safe during this crisis, the Mechanical Compliance Section,
until further notice, is continuing to issue permits and conduct inspections on a limited basis. Preventative on
going maintenance, repair and alteration of all elevators, boilers, and pressure vessels may continue in this State
to ensure the continued safety of all Nevadans, in all buildings and structures, regardless of whether or not they
are fully operational. The work of elevator mechanics, elevator mechanics helpers and apprentices, elevator
inspectors, boiler inspectors, and other boiler personnel during this difficult time will help keep Nevadans safe
now and when the crisis has passed.

Brennan Chief Administrative Officer
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